
 

 

 

3rd July 2019 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Tameside Primary Schools Cheer Competition at Active Copley on 

Wednesday 10th July  

We have booked a coach to take the Cheer Squad to the competition next week. 

Thank you to all who offered to drive but we did not have enough cars for all of the 

girls. If you are watching the competition and wish to take your child home yourself 

after the end of the competition, this can be arranged, simply sign your child out with 

Mrs Priest. The remaining children will return to school on the coach and be 

collected from there. 

We will leave school at 12.30pm after having an early lunch. The competition starts 

at 1.15pm and will finish at 4.20pm. We estimate our arrival back at school to be 

approximately 5pm depending on traffic but will post regular updates on our 

Facebook Page once we have left so be on standby from 4:30pm.  

Please send your child in with a couple of drinks for the afternoon to keep hydrated. 

These should not be fizzy and in disposable containers please. 

 

Kind regards   

 

Mrs L Beever 

Finance Officer 

 


